Vocket No. 50-263

Dr. Stephen H. Hanauer
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Hanauer:

Zighteen
for the review of the Committee:
__NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY
(Monticello Juclear Cenerating uUnit Neo. 1)

Amendment No. 22, dated October 31, 1969, to
application for an operating license filed oy

sorthern States Fower Company for the “Monticello

Nuclear Generating Unit No. 1.

The Amendment consists of corrections and addi-

tional supplemental information for the Final
Safety Analysis Report and a report entitled
"Maxinum Probable Flood,' prepared by the
Harza Engineering Company.
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R. S. Boyd

N. M. Blunt

Sincerely,

copies of the following are transmitted

% & I

Peter A, Morris, Director

Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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